	Dear Parents/Carers
MISSION STATEMENT: “I can do all things through Christ, who strengthens me”
Year 5 had a fabulous time at The Big School Camp out on Friday! Thank you to all the school adults who gave up their Friday night to help make this a success. Also thank you to Tops Pizza Aylesbury for helping provide dinner!
Well done to Year 6 for completing their SATs this week. The children have all worked very hard and are now looking forward to their Residential next week where we are sure there will be lots of fun and laughter!
Aylesbury Music Centre offers a wide range of exciting musical activities for children of all ages and abilities. From ensemble groups and instrumental lessons to choirs and music theory classes, there’s something for everyone to explore and enjoy. Joining the Centre gives children the chance to develop their musical skills, build confidence, and make new friends in a supportive and fun environment. Whether your child is a beginner or an experienced musician, Aylesbury Music Centre can help them reach their full potential. For more information about what’s on please go to www.bucksmusic.org or email us at aylmusic@bucksmusic.org 
We have a photographer spending the day with us on Tuesday to take photos for our website. If you haven’t already, please go to ParentMail forms to update your permissions. Unfortunately we cannot use pictures of children with no responses.
Please see below for important reminders next week:
	 
	Day
	Activity

	 
	 
	 

	Whole school
	Monday 19th May
	Knitting & Crochet Club

	 
	 
	Athletics Club

	 
	Tuesday 20th May
	School website photography

	 
	Wednesday 21st May
	Spanish club

	 
	Thursday 22nd May
	Choir

	 
	Friday 23rd  May
	Street Dance – please see ParentMail 
for details on how to book

	 
	 
	 

	Year 3
	Tuesday 20th May
	Yr 3 Swimming

	 
	 
	 

	Year 
	Monday 19th May
	Year 6 Residential


Please see below for online safety news and advice
Safeguarding –
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